
POLICY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE HELD ON 6TH JUNE 2022 

MINUTE EXTRACT IN RELATION TO ITEM 9 ON THE AGENDA 

 

22. URGENT DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE  

The Committee noted the urgent decisions that had been made by the Chief 

Executive in accordance with paragraph 3.48, Annex 2, part 3 of the Constitution 

(circulated previously) regarding the purchase of 3 low chassis vans for recycling 

collections.  

In response to questions, the Chief Executive advised that it was more cost effective 

to purchase these vehicles and that the leasing company was unable to provide 

these vehicles within the time period required. The vehicles had been procured in 

consultation with the leasing company. The vehicles were not electric and had been 

procured for the Waste and Recycling Service. 


